
Year ͵/ͶC , money and budgeting! 
In ͵/ͶC we have been learning about money: the names of the coins and notes, how to write using a $ and a deci-mal point, how to add and subtract amounts, how to make change and even how to plan a meal to a budget! Last week we split into teams and used the current super-market catalogues to plan a meal under the heading ǲBurgerǳ with a budget of only $ʹ9 to feed the class! Here are the two teams who produced the best submis-sions ሺas judged by our kitchen expert Dearneሻ. She was very impressed with the effort the students had gone to and has decided that these two burgers will feature on the lunch order menus in upcoming weeks. The ǲBeef Burgerǳ will feature next Wednesday July ͳst and early next term students will be able to purchase the veggie burger as a lunch order.  We had a lot of fun and learnt a LOT about food prices and budgeting. 
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